
 

Attention Richmond Area Industrial & Systems Engineering Graduates! 
 
The ISE Advisory Board is organizing a networking event for ISE alumni in the Richmond 
area.  On January 28th, 2015, please join us at Postbellum to reconnect with ISE alumni 
and for updates about the Industrial & Systems Engineering program.  A few VT ISE 
Advisory Board members and faculty representatives are hoping to attend as well!  This 
will be a great opportunity to meet other local alumni and build a stronger alumni network 
in the Richmond area! 

 
Please join us at Postbellum (1323 West Main Street, Richmond, VA 23221) on 
Wednesday, January 28th starting at 5:30 pm. 

 
To be updated about future events, please use the link below to RSVP. 

 
Please RSVP using this survey 
 
We currently have a limited list of graduates, so please forward to interested alumni in the 
area! 

 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

 
Any questions can be directed to: 

 
Curtis Calder (current student) curtis@vt.edu 
Jackie Merrick (ISE '13) jem07@vt.edu 
 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1r-QAjmcs1eIqewPTMZ3-aZHY00NLEF-3UpMctVYpGDw/viewform
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